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We would like to take this opportunity to share with you 

how the art department has addressed the safety of our students so that we can provide them with a creative 

outlet for their fine arts learning experience. The students are each working with their own materials to provide as 

much of a touch free experience as possible. They have each been provided with a bin of materials. These bins are 

easily transportable home with the students should the need arise.  Where things need to be shared they are 

wiped down between uses. Our teachers are prepping the room prior to the class arrival to ensure that there is 

minimal need for the students to move around the classroom to get things that they might need. It took very little 

time to adapt to the new protocols and now the classes are fully focused on creating the artwork that you will find 

shown below. We thought it would be fun and informative to take this opportunity share images of our students 

at work in the art department...a window into our creative and safe studios. Please feel free to ask any questions                                                                                              

                                                you may have about how we are providing a safe environment for your art students  

                                                when you speak  with us on Parent’s Day.

                                                 Classroom photos: Kelli Abdoney, photography department
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